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TO: ALL MEDIA 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

01 SEPTEMBER 2022 

 

GOVERNMENT TO EMBARK ON CLEAN UP TO UPDATE 

QUALIFICATIONS 

 

The Free State Provincial Government (FSPG) has noted the media reports to 

the effect that some SMS members in government do not meet the 

requirements for the positions which they currently occupy. 

The FSPG has reviewed their qualifications and has established that most do 

meet the requirements of the positions, however FSPG will do the Persal and 

Vulindlela clean up to update their qualifications on the system. 

 

Issued by the Free State Provincial Government Communication Services 

Media Enquiries:  

Spokesperson to the Premier  

Palesa Chubisi 

078 063 7945 

Palesa.chubisi@fspremier.gov.za 

 

Sello Pietersen 

Spokesperson to the Premier 

072 682 0202 

Sello.pietersen@fspremier.gov.za 

 

 

 

Government Communication Services Chief Directorate  

Office of the Premier  

Private Bag X517, Bloemfontein,  9300 

2nd Floor, O.R Tambo House, Cnr. St. Andrews and Markgraaff Street, 

Bloemfontein  

Tel: +27(0)51 403 3928 
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